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Week 7 Jumping June prizes should be safely in your possession. If you haven’t received your 
prize please contact sports@tps.school.nz 

 
School Cross Country Results - congratulations TPS for participating in the school cross 
country event on Friday, so good to see so many smiling faces cross the finishing line. 
These students from Year 4 to 6 placed in their races and will be representing TPS at the 
Clusters Cross Country on Friday 5th September. 
 
Year 1s-Nellie, Isla, Lacey, Austin, Miki, Beau 
Year 2s - Kayla, Bella, Eden, Braxton, Liam, Sarp 
Year 3s- Alesha, India, Charlotte, George, Nicholas, Aaron 
Year 4s-Emily , Sooah, Amber, Avnee, Sea-ahn , Dihen, Julius, Kye Yang 
Year 5s - Mila E, Indie, Layla , Cindy, Fionn, Noah L, Arjun, Ollie  
Year 6s - Summer, Mila, Manon, Danika, Ryan, Bailey, Romeo, Luca 
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Week 7  

 

 
 
 

 TPS Team Reflections 
Touch Rugby Registrations are open for Term 4. If your child is interested in playing for 
TPS  please register here 
 
TPS Basketball- 

 
Takapuna Tigers 
A great win to the Tigers 16 - 12 over Vauxhall this week. 
After the other team didn’t show up last week. It was 
wonderful to get back out there on the court.  
 
 
 
 

Takapuna Slam Dunks - All five had to play the whole game and  
they did their best on defence, shooting and creating space. 
 
Takapuna Stars - A tough game in Week 6 but that aside the Stars 
worked really hard running up and down that court relentlessly. 
Definitely can all be proud of themselves. 
 
Takapuna Hawks - Confidence on the court is growing with each game and it was great 
to see each player put into practice what they’ve been learning at training. Last game in 
particular was a team effort. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1-JRsHgYbMOZ4RaWp-uW_casYUELoUYUoSuudUaJT4AE/edit


 
Congratulations to Bailey, Joel and Hudson who got to learn 
some basketball skills from the legend Steve Adams, thank 
you for representing TPS so well.  
 
 
 
 
 

 TPS Netball -It’s a wrap for the 2025 netball season. 
Congratulations to Year 6 Takapuna Tornadoes who came 2nd in their grade. Year 5 
Takapuna Super Shooters placed third in their grade. Takapuna Tulips, Year 4 are the 
winners of their grade. Amazing effort to you all. 
 
Takapuna Tornadoes In Week 6 the team had an absolutely 
amazing game. Feeling determined with a half time score of 
7-2 to Waiheke Island, the team dug deep and left everything 
on the court. Fantastic teamwork, fitness and focus lead to a 
convincing win 14-11.  
 
 
Takapuna Super Shooters  have had a great Term 3 with 
three wins and one loss. The team worked really hard on 
their marking and pivoting. It's really paying off with games now being played at a much 
faster pace and more accuracy. They won their last 2 games well and finished 3rd in their 
division. 
 
Takapuna Tulips - have been practicing their footwork and have improved a lot over the 
last couple weeks. They won their game 7-0 on Monday. Congratulations Tulips, for 
coming first in your Division. 
 
Takapuna Sunflowers - A close game and we came back in the fourth quarter and to win 
in the last second. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring League Term 4 
Registrations are open for Term 4 netball on Thursdays (Year 1 to 6) and Saturday 
mornings (Year 4 to 6) at both Northcote. 
There is information up on the website about the options available, costs, etc.  Click here 
https://www.netballnorthharbour.co.nz/2025-spring-leagues/spring-leagues-2 
  
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.netballnorthharbour.co.nz_2025-2Dspring-2Dleagues_spring-2Dleagues-2D2&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=3QHqPh2Xc9mXWhPSK8wigFhRS7S5FbcZzVjYv8wZLps&m=O8TOH_t8fPiO_0ITaoxoTDszC-p_8aFCTIZQSoOtWKdd7yGn_avb77yFMmTdFj3C&s=9vT6rplbqW1mcNkvVppk9sq3IiQhGiK_6j1FUNTHYCQ&e=


 Rippa Rugby Festival The tournament was played on an amazingly sunny day. TPS 
showed their best sportsmanship on the field and were all smiles, outstanding behaviour 
was noted. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
TPS students in Action  
In Week 6 and 7 we have had so many sporting opportunities for our TPS learners. During 
morning tea and lunch times you can play; dodge ball, cricket, football, basketball, 
netball, skipping, handball and on Mondays and Thursdays the bike track is open. Games 
are a fun time to socialise, develop hand/eye skills and become a team player. Give it a 
go! 

   

   



 

 Community Sports notices 
Touch Rugby Registrations are open for Term 4. If your child is interested in playing for 
TPS  please register here 

TPS Run Club-  We meet at Collins St gate every Wednesday morning at 8:05am . If you 
would like to join us  register here.  

Yummy Apple Stickers  
 

This promotion will be ending at the end of Term 3. Please return 
your sheets to the office by the end of the term. Ngā mihi 

   nui for all your support!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Applications for the 2026 Sanitarium Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlonTM are 
now OPEN! 
Race day is Sunday 22nd March 2026 at Point England Reserve, Pt 
England 
Join us at your local event and celebrate a fun day out 
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